
WHO:  Youth ages 13-17 who have a passion for youth camp ministry and a servant’s heart
WHAT:  A program designed to train future leaders for youth camp ministry
WHEN:   July 16-21, 2020
WHERE:  Camp Big Cedars, Wanette, Oklahoma

It’s almost time for our third year of the SHEP program! If you participated in the SHEP program last year and 
are still age 13-17, you can still participate (the program will be different for you, so don’t worry about repeating 
the same training from 2019). 

group will consist of six girls and six boys.  Each group of six will be assigned a leader who will supervise them 
during the entire week.

The program will include participation in classroom study on the Biblical model of servant leadership, hands-
on participation in camp improvement and service projects, including a possible community service mission.

It will not be “all work and no play.”  The SHEP team will have their own swim time each day, plus some time 
for fellowship.

The tuition cost for this program is $75 per participant, which includes a t-shirt and two concession items per 
day. Applications to this program must be made prior to July 1, 2020.    

Only 12 participants will be accepted, so act quickly to take advantage of this unique opportunity to invest in 
your personal spiritual development and your future in the camping ministry.

If you are interested in applying for this program, or if you or your parents have additional questions, please 
contact Paula Shaw at (918) 706-4660. 

“If serving is beneath you, leadership is beyond you.”
- @lrdcollective


